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DEVELOPMENT CENTER 
 
UNCLAIMED PROPERTY–PERMITS AND LICENSES WITH CREDIT BALANCES 
 
 

The City of Oklahoma City Development Center issued permits and licenses from January 
2023 through December 2023, with some permits or licenses resulting in credit balances. 

If you purchased a permit or license and did not file for refund and can provide a receipt 
showing the purchase of said permit or license, please go to 
https://okc.gov/departments/development-services/development-center/applications-forms for 
your refund application or request an application from the Development Center, c/o Escheatment, 
420 W Main, 8th Floor, Oklahoma City, OK 73102. There is no charge to claim this property.  If a 
claim is not made by February 21, 2027, any claim you may have shall be extinguished and the 
funds will be disposed of as determined by the City of Oklahoma City. If you have any questions 
or need further information, contact 405-297-2948. 
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